BC Lacrosse Association

#101 - 7382 Winston Street, Burnaby, BC V5A 2G9
Website: www.bclacrosse.com

Instagram: @bc_lacrosse_association

Facebook: @BCLacrosseAssociation

Twitter: @BCLacrosse

- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Friday, October 14, 2022

Change in Leadership at BC Lacrosse

The BCLA Board of Directors have accepted the resignation of Jeff Gombar as the Executive Director
effective immediately.

Jeff served the BCLA well in a variety of roles over the past 25 years. Initially Jeff was hired on contract for
technical program management. He has managed sponsorship, marketing and communication
programs, prior to becoming the Executive Director. This was a position that he held for the past two
and a half years. His leadership was instrumental in guiding BC Lacrosse through the challenges of the
covid-19 pandemic.

The BCLA Board of Directors on behalf of the BCLA members owes Jeff a big thank you for everything he
has done for lacrosse.

If you have any additional questions, please e-mail me at gerry@bclacrosse.com

Yours in Lacrosse,
Gerry Van Beek, BCLA President



